
 

 

 

 

WATER & SEWER BOARD MINUTES 

 
DATE: JANUARY 20, 2015   TIME: 6:00 P.M.    PLACE: UNDER TOWN HALL 

 

COMMISSIONER’S: 

    BUTCH BARNEY (CHAIR) 

    RALPH WILKINS 

    TERRY BLAKE 

 

OPERATION MANAGER: 

     MARTY FRIZZELL 

 

GUESTS: 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

   

 

 The new sander that was purchased, by the Water& Sewer, has been successfully 

installed. 

 

One of the two pumps on Meadow street, has been pulled due to failure. Marty believes 

this will run approximately 3 to 5 thousand dollars. 

 

Littlefield’s property on Pleasant Street, water has been turned off. The water bill has been  

accruing since. Marty asked the board if they would consider cutting the bill in half. Ralph 

made the comment that the board will look into it. 

 

The budget was finalized with several corrections. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 6:45. 

 

 

 

 

 

Secretary: Jocelyne Barney 

   
  


